
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 4th October 2019 

Attendance—our target for overall  
attendance is 96% 

 

 

Tehidy 99.7% 

Kynance 89.3% 

Poldark 97.9% 

Zennor 90.3% 

Godrevy 91.6% 

Mousehole 98.3% 

Wheal Dream 96.1% 

Morvah 99.6% 

Whole School 95.3% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019/20 
 
Tuesday 8th October 

• Parent Helpers Reading  
Induction 2.45pm 

Wednesday 9th October 

• Morvah (Y6) Parents Evening 
Thursday 10th October 

•  Morvah (Y6) Parents Evening 
Wednesday 16th October 

• 9am Coffee and Cake with 
Parent Support Advisor 

Thursday 17th October 

• EYFS/KS1 Harvest 9am—
Parents invited  

• KS2 Harvest 2.15pm—Parents 
invited  

• FOSUA discos (EYFS/KS1  
5-6pm, KS2 6.15—7.15pm) 

Week commencing 21st October 

• Half Term 
Monday 28th October 

• Inset day (school closed) 
Monday 11th November 

• Parents Evening (YR—Y5) 
Tuesday 12th November 

• Parents Evening (YR-Y5) 
Thursday 5th December 

• Flu immunisations 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
It’s been another jam-packed week at St Uny CE Academy! 
 
Fabulous Fundraising!  
A huge thank you to each and every one of you who donated cakes 
and money to last week’s fundraising day for Heart of the Woods 
Forest School. We raised a whopping £303.10 for the cause – this 
will go towards securing the site. Two of our houses have already 
enjoyed fantastic days in the woods and have gained so much from 
attending – we know our two remaining houses will also enjoy 
their days in the Spring & Summer. Thank you!  
 

 
School Council Elections! 
Congratulations to the newly elected members of the 
School Council. Last week each class elected two repre-
sentitives to join the School Council – the first meeting 
will be held next week. We can’t wait to find out which 
charity the new councillors select to findraise for this 
year. A huge thank you to all of the members of last 
year’s award winning team – you achieved so much and 
have paved the way for our new councillors!  

 
Terrific Tennis 
Yesterday our KS2 tennis team wowed us all! Each played five 
matches against opponents from other local schools, the winner 
of each match was the first to win seven points! They all played 
really well, represented the school wonderfully and showed 
great sportsmanship. At the end, all the scores were tallied, and 
St Uny announced as bronze medallists, what an achievement! 

 
 
Reading Karate! 
A huge congratulations to all the pupils who have already achieved 
their WHITE Reading Karate band after completing 20 reads at 
home. Reading records are tallied up each Friday so please make 
sure reading records are up to date. Please visit the school website 
for more information on Reading Karate, how it works, the differ-
ent bands and the benefits of reading each evening at home.  
 
 
 

Harvest Celebration! 
We are currently in the process of organising this year’s Harvest cele-
brations, more information will be communicated over the next couple 
of weeks. The date for this year’s Harvest is Thursday 17th October. 
EYFS & KS1 Harvest will take place at 9am in the Hall, KS2 Harvest will 
take place at 2.15pm in the Hall – we would love to extend a warm 
welcome to parents, carers and relatives to these celebrations, the 
theme for this year’s Harvest is ‘sharing’.  
 
We are all very excited for the year ahead at St Uny CE Academy, please keep up to date 
on the latest news on our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Noticing’. 

 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Dear Parents / Carers, 
It would be lovely to meet you.  Please join me for a cup 
of coffee and cake on Wednesday 16 October, time 9am 
in the main hall.  
from  
Yvonne 
Parent Support Advisor 

After half term our piano teacher Lisa Smith will 
be offering Clarinet, Flute, Saxophone and  
Bassoon Lessons. If your child is interested, or to 
find out more, please 
email lsmith@cornwallmusicservicetrust.org  
Prices can be found 
at: www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org 


